
From: Katie Sweatman <katie.sweatman@kingstonreid.com>  
Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:42 AM 
To: Chambers - McKinnon C <Chambers.McKinnon.C@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Lorraine Biviano <lorraine.biviano@twu.com.au>; Jack Boutros <jack.boutros@twu.com.au>; 
Vasuki Paul <Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au>; Paul Ryan <paulryan@bigpond.net.au>; Nigel Ward 
<Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au> 
Subject: FW: AM2021/72 - Application by Menulog [KR-PRODUCTION.FID7678] 
 
Dear Associate 
 
I refer to the notice of listing published earlier today, and apologise for not having been in a position to 
write to Commissioner McKinnon prior to the listing being published.  
 
We have been in correspondence with the key interested parties (TWU, AiG, ARTIO and ABL) this 
week regarding dates for the proposed conciliation conferences.  While Mr Ward from ABL has not 
yet had an opportunity to respond, the balance of the interested parties are available on the following 
dates: 
 

• Week beginning 14 March 2022: 15 March and 16 March 

• Week beginning 9 May: 9 May, 10 May, 11 May 

• Week beginning 23 May: 23 May, 24 May, 25 May and 26 May 
 
Noting my understanding that the TWU would be unavailable on 18 March, we’d be grateful for your 
consideration as to whether Commissioner McKinnon might have some availability on 15 or 16 March 
earlier that week? 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or wish to clarify anything at all.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Katie 
 
 
Katie Sweatman 
Partner 
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